
  Dane Bank Primary School 
Thornley Lane South, Reddish, 

Stockport, SK5 6QG 
Telephone: 0161 336 5896 

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Lennon 
Email: admin@danebank.tameside.sch.uk 

Web: http://www.danebank.tameside.sch.uk 
 

 

 

Friday 1st July  2022 

Dear Parent/Carer(s),  

                                                      Animal Visitors coming into school  for EYFS classes. 

As part of our ongoing topics in reception and nursery this half term we have arranged for an external company to visit 

school on Monday 18th July . During the visit the company will bring in different types of animals for the children to 

see, handle ( if they wish to) and learn more about.  

The workshop will take place in the afternoon at 1pm, so that all nursery and reception children can be included in this 

opportunity if your nursery child attends in the morning please could you bring them in at 12.45 for the afternoon 

session. 

There will be two workshops so that both classes will have adequate time to participate in the activities involved 

within the animal workshop/visit. This gives the children time to ask questions and we are sure, will  inspire lots of 

other areas of their learning! We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child to fund the cost of the 

animal workshop. 

If you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the EYFS 

staff. Please make payment via school money by Monday 11th July.  

 

Many thanks  

 

Reception and Nursery Team . 
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